
U14 football team from Singapore to visit Japan 

 

U14 Football teams from ASEAN countries and Timor-Leste will visit Japan from 

March 31 to April 9 upon the invitation of the Japan Football Association (JFA). 

 

The initiative was announced by JFA on December 15, 2013*, in conjunction with the 

ASEAN-Japan Commemorative Summit meeting which was held in Tokyo in December, 

2013. The Foreign Ministry of Japan, through JENESYS 2.0 program**, will support 

the initiative. 

 

U14 generation will reach the age of U23 in respective countries in 2020 when Tokyo 

will host the Olympic and ParalympicGames. 

 

During their visit to Japan, they will join U14 Japan team to participate in the matches 

to be held in J-GREEN Sakai, Osaka prefecture, from April 1st to 6th. 

 

They will also have opportunities to discover Japan and experience Japanese culture. 

 

See* 

http://www.jfa.or.jp/jfa/topics/2013/126.html (in Japanese) 

see** 

http://www.mofa.go.jp/region/page24e_000001.html 

http://www.jfa.or.jp/jfa/topics/2013/126.html
http://www.mofa.go.jp/region/page24e_000001.html

